
December 4, 2020 

  

Dear Albion Heights Parents/Guardians 
  
We have just received some important updated information from Toronto Public Health. 
  
As Toronto is now in Lockdown schools and school communities must continue to stay 
diligent.  Toronto Public Health has updated the student screening tool. The changes 
include a new requirement that if a student has even one symptom on the screening 
tool, they must stay home, self isolate and get tested at an Assessment center.  In 
addition their siblings and other children in the household need to self isolate. 
  
Please review the following important COVID update: 
COVID-19 Decision Tool for Schools 
  
Daily Health Screening : 
If you are using a paper copy for the Daily Health Screening, your child has been given 
the updated copy today. Please use this from now on. 
Click on the link to see the new screening tool. 
new screening tool 
  
If you are using the app, it will be updated for Monday December 7th. 

Here is the link to download and use the Health Screening App on your phone HEALTH 
SCREENING APP 

Public health measures to keep your family and community safe 
         Stay home except for essential trips, such as work, school, or healthcare visits. 
         Stay home if you are sick, even if symptoms are minor. 
         Restrict gatherings at your home to household members only. If you live alone, 
you may include one additional person from outside your household. 
         Go out for fresh air and exercise with household members. 
         Check on vulnerable family members, friends and neighbours. 
         Download the COVID Alert App so you can be notified if you come into contact 
with someone who is contagious with COVID-19. 

  
Thank you for your support as we continue to keep our students safe. 
  
Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 
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